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Principal’s Report 

Welcome Back to Ex-students! 
It is with great pleasure that we welcome ex-students, 
Delilah Crighton and Maddi Deacon, back to school this 
week. Delilah and Maddi are undergoing work 
experience as part of their Year 10 studies at Hay War 
Memorial High School.  Maddi is working in the 1/2Z 
classroom with Miss Zambon and Delilah will be working 
in the Year 5/6 classroom with Mrs Cullenward.  It is 
lovely to see these smiling faces once again back in our 
school! 

State Representatives 
This week Nate Clarke will travel to Sydney to take part 
in the state PSSA athletics titles at Homebush.  Nate will 
participate in the 11 years 800m and 1500m after 
receiving Riverina selection last term.  Nate has been 
very focused on his training over the past few months 
and we wish him every success. 

School Support Officer 
Hay Public School is fortunate to have a School Support 
Officer on site to support our students and the school 
community. Loryn Johnston, our Student Support 
Officer, is available to work with students who may need 
some social and emotional support in the school setting.  
Loryn runs programs in the school focusing on social 
skills, building resilience, keeping friendships, anger 
management, building empathy, how to deal with grief 
and trauma, family breakdown, and encouraging positive 
school engagement.  Loryn works with students in the 
playground, during sport and in small group situations to 

ensure effective support.  Support for students can be 
requested by parents at any time by making contact with 
the school. 

Swim School 
Swim School permission notes will soon be sent home. 
Swim School is a whole school program run at Hay 
Public School commencing in Week 8 and runs from 2nd 
December to 13th December. Swimming is an invaluable, 
lifesaving skill that all students benefit from. Many thanks 
to our wonderful P & C who contribute to the running 
costs of this fabulous program.  Please ensure that you 
send the signed permission notes back to school as soon 
as possible so that swimming groups can be formed. If 
you have any queries about the program please see Mrs 
Sarah Houston.  

KIPA 
Next week will be the last rotation of our Kids in 
Performing Arts groups for 2019. Many students have 
enjoyed the weekly rotations whist developing skills in 
performing arts. Students have participated in a range of 
activities including ukulele, bush dance, calisthenics, 
circus skills, dance, percussion and singing.  Thanks must 
again go to the P & C for contributing financially towards 
the engagement of specialist teachers.  Thanks also to 
our dedicated teaching staff who ensure that our 
students participate in enjoyable activities every Friday 
afternoon. 

Have a great week! 

Carol Oataway 

Principal 

6th November 2019 

Proud & Deadly Awards 

SCHOOL RULES 

I can do my best. 
I can respect all 

people. 
I can respect all 

property. 
I can be in the 

right place. 

STAR 

Assembly 

Fri 8 Nov 

12pm 

School Hall 

All Welcome 
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SPORTS REPORT 
State Athletics Championships. 
Good luck to Nate Clarke who is competing at the State 
Athletics Championships in Homebush today. He is 
representing the Riverina in the 800m and 1500m. Photos 
and results will be published next week.  

Woolworths T20 Big Blast 
Last week, all our Stage 2 and 3 students participated in the 
Woolworths T20 Big Blast on Hay number one oval. We 
were joined by St Mary’s, Booligal, Carrathool and SOTA 
for a really enjoyable day of cricket. Thank you to Kelley 
Meddings, from cricket NSW, who coordinated the day. All 
students had a thoroughly enjoyable day playing the 
modified rules on our fantastic number one oval. Anyone 
who is interested in joining the Hay Junior Cricket Club 
please see Mrs Houston at school and she’ll assist you with 
registration or come along on Saturday mornings from 8.30 
at the Hay Cricket Nets.  

Riverina Representative Photo 
On Tuesday 12th November, Mrs Houston will be taking the 
6 Hay Public School students who have represented 
Riverina at State Carnivals to Deniliquin to take part in the 
Deni District Representative Photo. Permission notes will 
be coming home this week. Please ensure they are signed 
and returned before 12th November. 

Deni Big Bash 
In Week 5, we will be taking two Stage 2 (Thursday 14th 
November) and two Stage 3 (Friday 15th November) teams 
to the annual Deniliquin and District Big Bash in Deni. This 
competition is an eight-a-side cricket carnival, where the 
focus is on participation and skill development (as well as a 
little bit of town rivalry!) These days are always a highlight 
of the year and on occasions Hay is lucky enough to bring 
back the flag! Mrs Cullenward, with the assistance of Delilah 
Crighton (work experience) is currently selecting teams. 
Successful team members will bring home a permission 
note with further details soon.  

K-2 Sports Stars of the Week 
 

The Week 3 sports stars of the week were: 

Shining Stars ‐ Harry Houston & Dean Skinner 

Sizzling Suns ‐  Rachel Taylor & Mason McClure

Blazing Comets ‐ Nina Schiller & Evelyn Smithers 

Weekly Attendance Rates 

Week Ending:  1 November 2019 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Attendance Facts 
 Well done to 1/2S for their excellent attendance 

last week; 
 Well done to all classes who achieved over 90% 

attendance last week; 
 Children are required to attend school every day 

unless sick; 
 A medical certificate is required for illnesses over 

3 days; 
 Children who attend school regularly are        

prepared for success in school and in life; 
 Children who attend school regularly develop 

healthy life habits; 
 Children who attend school regularly feel more 

connected to their community and develop      
important social skills and friendships; and 

 Students who attend school regularly are set up 
for a strong future. 

1 1/2S 97.89% 
2 1/2Z 97.14% 
3 4/5J 95.20% 
3 5/6SC 92.80% 
5 3/4B 92.50% 
6 3/4R 92.17% 
7 5/6D 91.67% 
8 KC 90.53% 

 

Ready Set Kinder Graduation and  

Parent Information Session 
 

Please join us in the  

Hay Public School Hall 

9:15am - 10:15am 

27th November 2019 

for RSK’s Graduation  

and Parent Information Session.  
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STAR BORROWER 
Nash Payne - 1/2S 

Bella Maloney - 3/4R 
Meredith Gaw - 3/4B 

DOUBLE STAR BORROWER 
Gemma Townsend - KC 

Grant Dwyer - KC 
Mela Polhill - KC 
Ruby Plant - KC 

T20 CRICKET 

** Thank you ** 
A huge thank you to the Hay Rust n Dust Outback 
Rally who have kindly donated rally shirts to 3-4B to 
use as art smocks. 

 

TERM 4 

14th Nov P&C Meeting - 2pm 

20th Nov No Greenslip Reward 

27th Nov RSK Performance and Parent Info 

28th Nov School Council Meeting - 7pm 

29th Nov  Crazy Hair Day 

2nd Dec Year 5 Parliamentarian Speeches 

2nd—13th Dec Swim School 

12th Dec Year 6 Farewell 

17th Dec Presentation Day 

12th Dec P&C Meeting - 2pm 

END OF YEAR RAFFLE  
Tickets have been sent home. 

Drawn Presentation Day Tuesday 17 Dec 2019 
 1st Prize - XBOX ONE S plus two games 
 2nd Prize - Garmin Vivosmart 4Black 
 3rd Prize - Razor Tekno Scooter 
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FREE  SCHOOL DENTAL 
CLINIC 

 

AT  THE   
HAY COMMUNITY HEALTH  CENTRE 

PH: 1800 450 046  
0-18yrs– bring Medicare Card for an appointment 

Issue 7 - Orders Due  
Friday 8th November  

 

Our new Healthy Canteen Menu 
is available on our website 

Canteen Birthday Cup Cake       
Orders $25.00 

Try our 
Hawaiian Burger - $4.50 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Available every day! 

FREE Hearing Clinic 

Monday 25 November 

Hay Community Health Centre 
 

This service is for children 9 months to 18 years.   
Clients must not have a cold or ear infection at the 
time of appointment. 
 

Appontments to be made through central in take on 
1800 654 324.  Any queries contact Shane Atkinson - 
Nurse Audiometrist on 0436 683 667.  

 2020 NSW Term & Vacation Dates 

TERM 1 

Tuesday 4 February to Thursday 9 April 

Autumn Vacation: Monday 13 April to Friday 24 April 
 

TERM 2 

Monday 27 April to Friday 3 July 

Winter Vacation: Monday 6 July to Friday 17 July 
 

TERM 3 

Monday 20 July to Friday 25 September 

Spring Vacation: Monday 28 September to  

Friday 9 October 
 

TERM 4 

Monday 12 October to Friday 18 December 

Summer Vacation: Monday 21 December to  

Tuesday 2 February 2021 


